

Direct Line: (416) 978-8427
Facsimile: (416) 978-8182
E-mail: c.oke@utoronto.ca

MEMORANDUM

To: Members of the Governing Council

From: Cristina Oke
Date: April 26, 2002

Re: Governing Council Meeting - Thursday, May 2, 2002 at 4:30 pm

(a) Agenda Package

The Agenda package for the May 2 meeting is attached. Please note that Report Number 347 of the Executive Committee will be finalized and placed on the web-site early next week (http://www.utoronto.ca/govcncl/bac/details/exdetail.htm).

(b) Additional Material

Three sets of documents have been included in members' packages:

- A set of letters on the subject of the increase in tuition for the Faculty Law, plus background material from the Dean.
- A letter from the University of Toronto Schools' Parents' Association on the subject of the increase in tuition for the University of Toronto Schools.
- A set of letters on the subject of the purchase of the Medical Arts Building by the University of Toronto, plus background material from the Vice-President, Business Affairs.

Thank you.